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Design continues.

Laurel
Storm Drainage 
Improvement Project

DESIGN

SEPTEMBER 2024

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services and 
engineering consultant Armstrong Glen continue with 
the design phase. The project team is developing 
detailed drawings for the proposed improvements. 
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Isiah Glover, PE
Project Manager
Isiah.Glover@charlottenc.gov
980-390-7508

Charlotte Storm Water Services
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